
Important Dates  

  March 12 

   FIESTA!   

 

  March 14 

  End of Third Quarter  

  Spring Photos 

  March 15 – 22 

  No School (Spring Break) 

  March 29 

  Report Cards 

    

Student of the Week 

 

 

Natalie O’Toole 

 
 

 

 

Mrs. Rawitt’s  

5th Grade Class 

March 4, 2019 

 

                            

                            ONE Blog Question This Week 

                             Weekly Story Due Friday  

         
       

 

          
         

 

Weekly Newsletter 
 

 

Whitney Lab Field Trip 

 
Our class will attend Whitney Lab at Marine Land on 

Thursday, April 4th.  Field trip forms and $ are due 

by March 29th.  Please let me know ASAP if you will 

need a lunch from the cafeteria that day.  
 

 

 

6th grade placement recommendations are due before Spring Break.  Be 

sure to let me know if you have questions about classes for next year. 

 

 

*Please return all gifted EP paperwork by Friday, March 8th. 
 

 
 


